226 Anne Dallas Dudley Blvd., Suite 508

I ‘ I c II Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0760

The Tennessee Advisory Commission Phone: (615) 741-3012
on Intergovernmental Relations Fax: (615) 532-2443

www.tn.gov/tacir

MEMORANDUM

TO: Commission Members

FROM: Cliff Lippard
Executive Directo

DATE: 16 January 2020

SUBJECT: Staff and Commission Updates

Commission Update

On January 10, 2020, Chairman Carter received a response to the recent question that
we posed to the Office of the Attorney General. Our question was,

“Whose approval is required for changing the data sources in the Tennessee
Advisory Commission on Intergovernmental Relations fiscal-capacity model
used to equalize funding through the Basic Education Program funding
formula?”

The Attorney General responded,

“Changes to the data sources in the Tennessee Advisory Commission on
Intergovernmental Relations fiscal-capacity model must be adopted by the State
Board of Education and approved by the Commissioners of Education and
Finance and Administration. Legislative approval is not required for such
changes, nor is approval of the BEP Review Committee.”

A copy of the opinion is attached.
Staff Update

TACIR Director of Administration Michael Timme is celebrating 30 years of service
with the State of Tennessee this month. Please join me in thanking Michael in
recognition of his reaching this impressive milestone.



